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Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)
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links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| do not support this electric vehicle rule for a few reasons. For one our so called president has
made it illegal for this country to get the rare earth minerals to make the batteries. We do not
have the infrastructure to power all these units. The government should have no say in what i
purchase for vehicles. This is another overreach from this government



